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HAPPY HOLIDAYS
It has been another busy and challenging year at Woza Moya as we continued working towards our vision of  
improving community health, sustainable livelihoods, youth development and early childhood development. The 
team worked well this year, some of them in new positions, and were well supported along the way, acquiring 
new skills, knowledge and growing self-confidence and maturing. To wrap up 2022, the entire Woza Moya 
team came together for our Annual Reflections. The establishment of homestead gardens is a highlight for 
the year, not forgetting our new Art Centre, ECD, PowerGirls & Good Guys Club, Crafts, self-help groups for 
women, skills development for our youth and Community Health Care. Woza Moya would like to thank everyone 
who supported us in 2022, helping us reach 4853 beneficiaries in the Ufafa Valley community. We are looking 
forward for another successful year in 2023. Click here to watch what has been happening at Woza Moya.

THE ART CENTRE ANNUAL FESTIVAL
This month we invited all our beneficiaries from the afterschool programme, Good Guys Club, PowerGirls, 
children living with AIDS, Crafters and youth to what we call ‘the Art Centre Annual Festival’. It was an 
opportunity for all members to reflect on their journey since getting involved at the art centre. They shared 
their successes and challenges during 2022 as well as their plans for the upcoming 2023. Woza Moya 
believes that group or team dynamics are critical for organisational success because without positive team 
dynamics, our organisation is unlikely to achieve its objectives.

ECD CHRISTMAS
The holidays are here again! The Christmas season allows us to spend time with friends, family and loved 
ones while making new memories. Woza Moya held our annual Christmas party for 60 ECD children, who 
were very happy to receive gifts from Hillside Sai Centre in Durban.
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https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5c6ba877d7819e07fa2da61e/t/639ab695eb66365bec6f7ca0/1671083670411/Annual%2BReflections%2B2022.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wpu9mFYPdgg
https://www.facebook.com/WozaMoya/


DGMT  FELLOWSHIP
We are extremely proud of our young staff who completed their DGMT Fellowship training for Organisational 
Innovation. This is an important milestone in the Woza Moya journey - to see young staff who are creating 
positive change. Young people in the Ufafa Valley face many difficult issues such as gender based violence, 
teenage pregnancy and unemployment. Congratulations Hlengiwe and Sinethemba!

16 DAYS OF SPORTING ACTIVITIES
This year we hosted a sports tournament at Chibini sports field. Nine soccer and two netball teams joined the 
tournament. Despite the poor weather, the youth had a great time. Eleven Tigers soccer team and Woza Moya 
netball team were the winners on the day. 

ALSO IN DECEMBER
•	 Good Guys Club celebrated birthdays for those born in June-December.
•	 PowerGirls second outing to Nyala Pans River Camp and seven girls graduated from the programme.

THE WOZA MOYA TEAM WISHES YOU ALL A HOLIDAY 
FILLED WITH HAPPINESS, PEACE AND GOOD HEALTH
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